Due to the announcement made by the NSW Health Chief Officer today, the Norwest Thunderdogs regret to inform that our previously-sanctioned Australian Flyball Association Inc race meet being held on Saturday 19 September has now been cancelled.
We cross our paws for a better Flyball season next year.

